

Spring 2024 Area 42 Assembly

Friday April 5, 2024

6 pm until 9 pm

- 4:00 pm Registration Open
- 6:00 pm Open Assembly
- Secretary's Report — Approval of minutes
- 6:15-7:50 DCM/Area Officer/Standing Committees Reports (2 minutes)
- 8:00-9:00 GSR Orientation — Main Meeting Room — Julie C.
- 8:00-9:00 Area Committee Meeting — Blue Room — Jonelle W.

Saturday, April 6, 2024

8 am until 4 pm

- 7:00-7:45 am Open Discussion Meeting — Host District 15 Leads
- 8:00 Registration Open
- 8:00 Assembly — Welcome
- 8:15-8:30 Delegate Report — Jake S.
74th GSC theme: "Connecting with Love, Unity and Service."
- 8:30-9:30 General Service Office Manager — Bob W.
- 9:30-10:00 Virtual Archives presentation from GSO

10:00-10:15 *BREAK*

AGENDA TOPIC PRESENTATIONS

- 10:20-10:45 **IV. Finance A.** Consider a request that the General Service Board develop supplemental reporting focused on the actual and evolving costs of various services provided by the GSB.
- 10:45-11:10 **III. Corrections D.** Consider a request to develop a pamphlet on the transgender alcoholic in A.A.
- 11:10-12:00 **IV. Finance C.** Review progress report reflecting shared experience from the Fellowship on possible future changes to literature written by A.A.'s founders.

12:00-1:30 pm *LUNCH*

ROUNDTABLE FEEDBACK SOUTHERN AREA

- 1:30-2:20
- 1:30-1:40 **V. Grapevine/La Viña C.** Discuss the cost effectiveness and sustainability of continuing to print La Viña.
- 1:40-1:50 **VI. Literature K.** Consider a request that the words "Donation" and "Contribution" be swapped under Warranty One in "The Twelve Concepts Illustrated" pamphlet.
- 1:50-2:00 **VII. Policy/Admissions D.** Review report of the GSB Ad-Hoc Committee on Participation of Online Groups in the U.S./Canada Service Structure.
- 2:00-2:10 **VIII. Public Information K.** Consider revised proposal to develop an AAWS Instagram account.

Spring 2024 Area 42 Assembly

| | |
|-----------|--|
| 2:10-2:20 | XIII. International Conventions/Regional Forums E. Discuss ways to encourage interest and participation at Regional Forums. |
| 2:25-3:15 | <u>ROUNDTABLE FEEDBACK NORTHERN AREA</u> |
| 2:25-2:35 | V. Grapevine/La Viña D. Explore the services provided by AA Grapevine and how they should be funded. |
| 2:35-2:45 | II. Cooperation with the Professional Community E. Consider a request to develop a pamphlet on the unhoused alcoholic in A.A. |
| 2:45-2:55 | VIII. Public Information N. Review results of A.A. Membership Survey convenience sample pilot. |
| 2:55-3:05 | V. Grapevine/La Viña E. Consider a request to develop a pamphlet on the Asian and Asian-American alcoholics in A.A. |
| 3:05-3:15 | XIII. International Conventions/Regional Forums C. Discuss a report concerning virtual programming for the 2025 International Convention. |
| 3:15-3:30 | <i>BREAK</i> |
| 3:30-4:00 | Ad-Hoc Committee: Inventory Recommendations — Jonelle W. |
| 4:00-4:15 | Ad-Hoc Committee: Website Update — Mike L. |
| 4:15-4:20 | Communications Flowchart — Libby G. |
| 4:20-4:30 | GSR Survival Guide Update — Dano B./Pat S. |
| 4:30-6:00 | <i>BREAK</i> |
| 6:00 | Banquet |
| 7:00 | Speaker — Bob W. GSO Manager (District 15 hosts) |

Sunday, April 7, 2024

9 am until noon

| | |
|----------------|--|
| 7:00-8:00 am | Open Discussion Meeting — Lead by host District 15 |
| 8:00-8:50 | Standing Committee Chair Meeting — Jonelle W. (Archives Rm) |
| 8:00-8:50 | DCM Committee meeting — John L./Phil W. (Blue Rm) |
| 9:00 | Assembly — Welcome |
| 9:00-9:15 | First Reading: Translation Committee Guideline Change — Tony S |
| 9:15-9:45 | Area Conference Committee Reports & Remaining Reports |
| 9:45-10:00 | <i>BREAK</i> |
| 10:00-11:00 | What's on your mind? |
| 11:00-12:00 pm | Ask it Basket |
| 12:00 | Close of Assembly |